

Provost and Vice President Academic

Walter C. Koerner Library 1958 Main Mall Vancouver, BC Canada V6T 1Z2

Phone 604 822 4948 Fax 604 822 3134

MEMORANDUM

November 25, 2011

To: All Faculty, Staff and Students, Sauder School of Business

Copy: President's Advisory Committee on the Selection of a new Dean

Kyle Mitchell and Brent Cameron, Odgers Berndtson

From: David H. Farrar

Provost and Vice President Academic

Re: Search for a new Dean, Sauder School of Business

Further to my memo of October 3, I am writing to update you on the progress of the search for a new Dean.

The confidential stage of the process is taking longer than originally expected. We anticipate that in January, 2012, the Search Committee will have identified a short list of candidates who will be invited to UBC for various public meetings. We will update you on the candidate names, and details of the various opportunities you will have to interact with the short-listed candidates.

I will continue to provide updates as the search progresses. If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to call me or e-mail me through Mary Hayden (mary.hayden@ubc.ca).